

Geoff Whitnall
Facilities Manager
Catholic Schools Office
Catholic Diocese of Maitland-Newcastle
3/841 Hunter St, Newcastle NSW 2302

RE: PERMISSION FOR SELECT TREE REMOVAL NOMINATED IN DEVELOPMENT APPLICATION ON ADJACENT SANCLEMENT HIGH SCHOOL SITE

Dear Geoff,

Further to my conversation with the Principal of San Clemente High School, Scott Donohoe, last year, I grant permission for three trees located on my property, along the common boundary, to be removed in association with the construction of the new School Hall and Classroom project. These trees are indicated on the 'Notification Site Plan' as "trees proposed for removal or trimming".

Regards

John Nisner Director